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● Our staff and students are filled with excitement as Winter Break approaches! This
special time of year offers a wonderful opportunity for everyone—parents,
caregivers, students, and staff—to take a well-deserved break. We encourage
everyone to use this time to relax, spend quality moments with loved ones, and
recharge for the upcoming challenges ahead. We hope everyone can make the
most of this extended holiday season. We will be having another much anticipated
“selfie” Winter theme backdrop this Friday. Watch our social media to see all the
smiles!

● This cold and flu season has presented a number of anticipated challenges,
including increased illness among staff and students. However, I am pleased to
report that all programs have remained operational throughout this time. It reflects
a positive trend in our ability to adapt and manage during difficult periods. We will
continue to monitor the situation closely and take necessary precautions to ensure
everyone's health and safety.

● Looking ahead, the first semester concludes on January 17, 2025. We are excited
to celebrate the remarkable achievements and progress of our students at CVSEC
this semester!

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


